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C. elegans is widely used as model organism for 
helminthic parasites. The most common human 
helminth infection in the UK is threadworms or 
pinworms (Enterobius vermicularis). C. elegans 
therefore is a useful model organism for project 
work as results can be related to a common 
infection. Working with C. elegans in the school 
laboratory is more likely to raise issues of sensitivity 
rather than ethics, although respect for all living 
things should be observed.

Levamisole acts as an acetylcholine receptor agonist 
leading to paralysis. Such cholinergic chemicals have 
largely been removed from sale (e.g. neurotoxic 

insecticides). Levamisole is not licensed for human 
use in the UK although it is available for use in 
agricultural livestock. Consequently we do not 
consider it suitable for use in schools.

Preparations containing Mebendazole (Ovex) 
are available for the treatment of threadworms 
without prescription from pharmacies. Mebendazole 
inhibits growth, reproductive capacity, and motility 
of C. elegans. A risk assessment based on the control 
measures in the patient information leafl et for 
Mebendazole suitably adapted for laboratory 
work should be suitable and suffi  cient to control 
any risk.
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schools. The activities which were 
delivered were similar to those 
which SSERC uses during our 
annual Scottish Universities 
Science School (SUSS). 

The Singaporean students engaged 
immediately in the activities and in 
their feedback comments such as, 
‘well done’, ‘Can we have more of 
such sessions?’ were common. In 
particular, the students appreciated 

the topical nature of the activities 
and the way in which they were 
designed to ensure that all pupils 
would be actively engaged.

Plans are now being developed to 
invite NIE staff  to present at SSERC 
events and to share their best 
practice. In time, it is hoped that 
it might be possible to organise a 
student teacher exchange between 
the two countries.

science and terchnology teachers 
and, if possible, allow their own 
Singaporean teachers and students 
to experience aspects of SSERC 
courses.

NIE hosted the fi rst collaborative 
event with SSERC on 22nd March 
2017 in Singapore. Professor Aik 
Ling Tan, Assistant Dean in charge 
of professional development at NIE, 
invited SSERC to run a session for 
her postgraduate science students 
prior to their fi rst placement in 




